
Click Here for Brother David's September Newsletter

Great Attendance at the Communion Breakfast Yesterday!!!!
Senior Parents and Student College Financial Aid Night: Sept. 10
@7pm
Senior/Freshmen Parents Meet the Teachers Night: Sept. 12 @
7pm
Freshmen Parents Guidance Night: Sept. 12 @6:15 pm
Fall Car Wash: Saturday, September 14: 9am- 12 noon
Freshman Mothers guild Luncheon: Sunday, September 15: 2-4:30
PM

CHECK THE WEEK AHEAD WITH YOUR STUDENT TONIGHT

SAINT BONAVENTURE AWARDS CEREMONY: SEPTEMBER 25 AT 7pm
DUNS SCOTUS AWARDS CEREMONY: SEPTEMBER 26 AT 7PM.
OPEN HOUSE: SATURDAY, SEPTEMBER 28 FROM 9AM-12 NOON.

Library News

At the end of last school year, we honored one of our retirees, our beloved colleague, Mrs.
Saporita with a special gift from our Library Staff. We told her that it was a gift for her to open,
however she needed to leave it with us. In her classroom, she maintained a prayer jar where
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anyone could share their concerns or joys. She also added names of individuals she was
aware of who were in need of special prayers. Mrs. Saporita would remind her students that
God knows who is on their hearts and encouraged them to keep these people as well as the
names in the jar, in prayer.

In tribute to her, we created a prayer jar, dedicating it to Mrs. Saporita, and inscribed it with
her cherished words shared with her classes. As she embarked on her retirement, we
wanted her to know that she would always be in our prayers, and we are committed to
continuing this heartfelt practice.
We invite everyone to visit the library at anytime to place a prayer in Mrs. Saporita’s Prayer
Jar. Let us always remember the importance of praying for one another.

Reminder: Students/Staff/Faculty all have 24/7 access to our library homepage. In addition to
the Library App on your iPad, we invite you to stop by to explore our physical book collection
and discover how we can support you.

AP Information
Reminder: 9-11th grade students AP Exams are mandatory for all AP Courses in your schedule.
12th grade students, you are strongly encouraged to sit for the AP Exams however they are
optional.
This is a 2-step process if you are registering for an AP Exam - (1) is Payment and (1) is
joining your AP Resource Classroom (NOT THE SAME AS GOOGLE CLASSROOM) Codes are
provided by AP Classroom Teachers.
All Payments and Join Codes must be completed by Nov. 1 to avoid late fees imposed by the
College Board
Click Here for the AP Exam Payment Link

Fall Sports have begun!!!! Good Luck to All. REMEMBER WE ARE FRIARS 24/7

Athletics information can always be found at https://friarathletics.org/

Welcome Class of 2028!!!!!

Still interested in being a Friar??? Call Admissions EXT 226
We have an AMAZING new class
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Daily Liturgies begin the Week of September 9: M, W, F: 7:40 am: Tuesday, Thursday: 2:40 PM
All School Liturgy: Mass of the Holy Spirit: Sep 18, 2024
CAMPUS MINISTRIES RESOURCE PAGE: https://www.stanthonyshs.org/campus-ministry-
resources

We had a Great Start with so many wonderful events. Every Class
was greeted in Style: Our Annual Communion Breakfast was most
successful and it was great fun seeing the students tour their
parents around the building. The Week ahead is busy with over 2500
students joining us in this most sacred school. Lots happening this
week at Friar Land, Be sure to check the Calendar!!!

As always, I look forward to seeing you at the TWO Meet the
Teachers Nights, Awards ceremonies, school morning or afternoon
liturgies, games, plays, concerts etc. Let us all REMEMBER THAT WE ARE FRIARS 24/7 in
everything we Say and do. Please know I value you and all that you do to make Saint Anthony’s
High School such a sacred place. AND REMEMBER, BROTHER LOVES YA!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!! BECAUSE
YOU ARE RESILIENT PARENTS!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!

Brother David Anthony Migliorino, OSF
Principal

brdavid@stanthonyshs.org
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